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Dear parents  

A super sunny week! The children have been able to stay cool, 

with a little help from some well-timed ice lollies. Please continue 

to send sun hats etc to aid with sun protection if this weather 

continues into next week.  

It was particularly lovely by the lake at Chetwynd 

Deer Park for the Year 2’s last visit where they had 

a great time pond dipping. They found an amazing 

array of creatures, a very engaging experience for 

them. Well done for all the identification work they 

did. The forest itself was extremely noisy this week 

with so many of the birds chattering back and forth 

to each other.  I hope memories of their time at the 

forest will last for many years to come. 

Many thanks to our music Governor Mrs Turnock-Ley who was in school finding 

out about how the children were getting on with their music sessions and helping 

develop further plans to embed music into our curriculum in the future. The 

children she spoke to were able to describe their music sessions in great detail, 

using correct musical terms and with such enthusiasm so a big well done to them.  

Everyone really enjoyed the carnival last Saturday, look out for some of our 

photographs later. Well done to Mrs Judd for getting noticed by the 

Shropshire Star for her fantastic costume. She told me today that it was the 

first time she had ever dressed up for the carnival in all the years she has 

worked here. She must have brought us luck we were joint runners up out of the 

walking floats. Thank you to the Seven Dwarfs (Friends of School) for the prop 

making etc and to parents for the super costumes for the children. All coming 

together to make a fabulous time for all. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 
21st June—Year 1 to Forest School 

23rd June– Mufti Day for a £1 donation to Friends of School, thank you 

28th  June—Reception to Forest School 

28th June—Shuffle up day for children going to Moorfield and Newport Junior School 

4th July –Sports Day—starts at 1:45pm in school, parents are welcome to come and watch 

7th July—Leaver’s Party for all children 3pm to 5pm—Change of date 

21st July—Leavers Assembly for Year 2 parents at 9:15am in school for approximately one hour 

 

 

This Week’s Winning Team 

is 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

FOR YEAR 2 PARENTS 

PLEASE CAN ALL YEAR 

2 PARENTS RETURN 

THEIR MATHS BOXES 

AND FOOTBALL KITS. 

THANK YOU. 

Water safety tips for EYS and 
primary infants. 

Water Safety 

Please see the below link for              

information about water safety. 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-tips-for-parents
https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-tips-for-parents


Fee, Fi, Fo, Fum, out of the books, here we come! 

Newport Carnival 



The Next forest 

school will be for 

the Year 1 children  

on Wednesday 

21st June. 



 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Star 

Rewarded for always trying hard in 

everything she does.  

Phew, what a hot week we have had in class one! We have just about 

recovered from the excitement of the carnival on Saturday! It was  

fantastic to see so many of you all there! 

 Our focus text this week has been ‘Emma Jane’s            
Aeroplane.’ The children have been spotting the rhyming 
words in the text and then had a go at writing their 
own rhyming sentences! One of our favourites was ‘The 
pizza went splat on the mat!’ 

In maths reception have been thinking about ‘5 

and a bit’ They have been working out how many 

more 5 needs to make numbers up to 10. E.g. ‘7 

needs 5 and 2’ or ‘9 needs 5 and 4.’  

In maths, year 1 have been continuing to work on teen numbers and 

this week they have used money to problem solve.  

In phonics this week we have 
moved on to set 3 sounds! We 
learned two different ways to spell 
the ‘oy’ and ‘ee’ sounds which are 
‘oi’ and ‘ea.’ 

We hope you have a lovely  
weekend in the sun and we will 
see you next week. 



 

Class 2 Star 

Rewarded for being helpful and taking 

care of all the classroom and 

resources.  

The children are really taking off this week with their work on poetry. 

They have composed similes describing an eagle inspired by a poem 

written by Lord Alfred Tennyson. Here are some of their similes…  

‘Talons as sharp as a silver glistening knife’  

‘Eyes as bright as a shining star in the  

beautiful sky’ 

‘Beak like a wolf’s tooth pulling on his prey’  

In maths, year 1 have been continuing to work on teen numbers and 

this week they have used money to problem solve.  

The year 2 children have looked at reading scales on a thermometer 
and understanding that this is how we record temperature. We have 
looked at the weather forecast and in particular the temperature we 
have during these really hot days! We then used this knowledge to 
solve reasoning problems.  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Congratulations 

on your     

swimming 

award! 


